
From: Cherry, Brian K 
Sent: 9/12/2011 5:39:17 PM 
To: jf2@cpuc.ca.gov (jf2@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Cc: 
Bcc: 
Subject: FW: Timing regarding Advice Letter for transmission for High Plains Ranch 

(CVSR) project 

FY I 

From: Jeffrey Dasovich [mailto:Jeffrey.Dasovich@sunpowercorp.com] 
Sent: Monday, September 12, 2011 3:37 PM 
To: Cherry, Brian K 
Subject: RE: Timing regarding Advice Letter for transmission for High Plains Ranch (CVSR) project 

Hi Brian: 

We are scheduled to close with DOE on the loan guarantee on Sept. 23rd. The DOE loan 
guarantee program expires on Sept. 30th. 

There's a CPUC Biz Meeting scheduled for Sept. 22nd. Does this have to be taken care of at a 
PIJC biz meeting, or can it be taken care of administratively? 

I thought PG&E filed the advice letter in June. Wondering why it's still hanging out there? 

Jeff 

Jeffrey Dasovich 

Managing Director 

Utilities and Power Plants, North America 

SB GT&S 0232347 

mailto:jf2@cpuc.ca.gov
mailto:Jeffrey.Dasovich@sunpowercorp.com


SunPower Corporation, Systems 

1414 Harbour Way South 

Richmond, CA 94804 USA 

Main 510.540.0550 

Direct 510.439.4706 

Fax 510.540.0552 

Cell 415.385.5755 

jeffrey.dasovich@sunpowercorp.com 

From: Jeffrey Dasovich 
Sent: Monday, September 12, 2011 2:59 PM 
To: 'Cherry, Brian K'; Allen, Meredith 
Subject: RE: Timing regarding Advice Letter for transmission for High Plains Ranch (CVSR) project 

Greetings: 

Brian. I have been informed that this must be done now or we cannot close on our DOE LG. 

Can you call me as soon as you have a minute to discuss? 

I think that we will need to go to Peevey to break the logjam, but don't want to do anything 
without your coordination, consent, etc. 

Jeffrey Dasovich 

Managing Director 

SB GT&S 0232348 



Utilities and Power Plants, North America 

SunPower Corporation, Systems 

1414 Harbour Way South 

Richmond, CA 94804 USA 

Main 510.540.0550 

Direct 510.439.4706 

Fax 510.540.0552 

Cell 415.385.5755 

Jeffrey .dasovich@sunpowercorp.com 

From: Cherry, Brian K [mailto:BKC7@pge.com] 
Sent: Monday, September 12, 2011 12:00 PM 
To: Jeffrey Dasovich; Alien, Meredith 
Subject: Re: Timing regarding Advice Letter for transmission for High Plains Ranch (CVSR) project 

Probably not but let me check. 

From: Jeffrey Dasovich [mailto:Jeffrey.Dasovich@sunpowercorp.com] 
Sent: Monday, September 12, 2011 11:58 AM 
To: Cherry, Brian K; Alien, Meredith 
Subject: Timing regarding Advice Letter for transmission for High Plains Ranch (CVSR) project 

Hi Brian: 

Responding to your question, we need to start construction for the transmission facilities no 
later than the end of the month (9.30), so we would need the advice letter to be cleared in that 
same timeframe, i.e., no later than the end of the month. 

SB GT&S 0232349 
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Is that doable (I hope)? 

Jeff 

Jeffrey Dasovich 

Managing Director 

Utilities and Power Plants, North America 

SunPower Corporation, Systems 

1414 Harbour Way South 

Richmond, CA 94804 USA 

Main 510.540.0550 

Direct 510.439.4706 

Fax 510.540.0552 

Cell 415.385.5755 

jeffrey.dasovich@sunpowercorp.com 

SB GT&S 0232350 


